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Job Fair

Thursday, March 6, 2025
3:30 p.m. until 5:30 p.m.

The Tupelo Public School District will host a Job Fair at the Hancock Leadership Center, 1920 Briar Ridge Rd., Tupelo. Principals within the district will be present to meet potential candidates. Prospective candidates are encouraged to bring a current resume. Seeking all positions.

For more information, contact Scott Williams at sewilliams@tupeloschools.com or (662) 841-8856.
image1.jpeg
IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII




